
 

 

Meeting Minutes - March 19, 2023 @ CBSI 

 

Attendees:  Ray Octaviano, Gretchen Walton, Nick Ehrhart, Andrew Reister, Jessica 

Morelli, Keith Mayfield, Melissa Whitehouse, Ray Octaviano, Jason Burkhart, Jen Schnorf, 

Katie Doughtery, Rob Wentz, Wendy Bujac 

 

Decisions: 

• February meeting minutes approved 

• Look into supporting shed at Lassiter that Girls Select can use 

• Next meeting will be on Sunday, April 16th at 7:30 pm at CBSI 

 

Minutes: 

February minutes: no need for corrections or additions. 

 

Girls Select Update: The invitational went great! Select uniforms cost $65. Gold and 

Maroon had a great start to the season. 

Boys Select Update: Off to a great start.  

Girls Rec: The teams are young. The girls are getting more play time. 19 girls total. 10 on 

one team and 9 on the other. Girls can sub on either team if needed.  

Boys Rec: Good start to the season. The U9 coaches could use some more support for 

the coaches. 

 

 Uniforms and Spirit Wear: Boys select are in need of new uniforms. 

All coaches need to be US Lacrosse members. This needs to be clearly communicated 

to coaches. Also provide more support for the coaches. There is a US Lacrosse App that 

has a lot of information for coaches. 

Communications:  

• TeamSnap is fully functional. TeamSnap is offering a support meeting to answer 

any questions and provide feedback. 



• Working with google for nonprofits to have nonpersonal email addresses.  

• Use the website to promote the high school players and what it’s like to play at 

the high school level. 

• TYL Boys Night 4/20/2023 

Marketing and Recruitment: 

• Should we talk with Sprayberry and Kell about recruiting elementary schools for 

the rec program? If a player from out of our area plays in our program they 

should have the opportunity to play on a select team. Growing numbers is 

imperative for our program. What limitations should there be if we decide to do 

so? 

**Approval to have Shed for Girls Select at Lassiter. Cost? 

Pull old Select gear and offer to sell to current select players. 

Bylaws: The latest version of the bylaws will be shared to review and discuss in April and 

approve in May. 

Send information for communication for people to ask questions about the program. 

Communicating with the community and being transparent is very important to the 

board members. 

 


